

Vermont prides itself on its fresh, local food, rolling farm fields, and a healthy and thriving environment.. Local businesses, especially its farms and food providers, have the green name of Vermont to live up to. Unfortunately, Cabot Creamery is falling short of the Vermont brand.  
Agri-Mark, the Delaware-based Corporation that owns Cabot Creamery, currently sprays 185,000 gallons of industrial wastewater onto farm fields across central and northern Vermont.  This toxic soup contains sanitizers and cleaners used at the Cabot plant. According to Material Data Safety Sheets, some of these wastewater chemicals can cause, “serious permanent eye damage, are harmful or fatal if ingested, can cause skin irritation, are corrosive, are harmful if inhaled, are respiratory irritants, has toxicology not fully investigated, are destructive to mucous membranes, are a probable human carcinogen and mutagen, and may cause reproductive defects” – just to name a few.  

Not only does this wastewater threaten human health but it also poses contamination threats to groundwater, waterways, and unsuspecting organic lands. The Cabot plant’s continued withdrawal of 100,000 gallons/day of water without proper assessment of the local aquifer’s capacity could pose potential risks to neighbor’s water supplies.  
As if that isn’t enough, Cabot Creamery has recently been fined for having growth hormones rBST in many of their products. Because Agri-Mark has the Federal contract in our school hot lunch programs, parents are beginning to become outraged. Cabot Creamery’s practices taint the image of Vermont’s local dairies, farms, and local food culture.
Many other food processors in Vermont, including Ben and Jerry’s, treat their waste at wastewater treatment facilities. We demand Cabot Creamery live up to Vermont’s green image, and do the same.  We are asking citizens to join our call and to take a stand for local food and for a healthy environment by supporting our campaign in the following ways:

· Like us on Facebook: Stay connected with us and up-to-date on the issues; http://www.facebook.com/groups/281708118560999
· Write Governor Shumlin: Let him know you don’t want Cabot products being pushed in the Vermont Hot Lunch program. Visit the ‘Contact Us’ section at http://governor.vermont.gov or call (802) 828-3333.
· Sign our petition: Visit the Get Involved section at http://wheytogovermont.weebly.com 

· Submit a Letter to the Editor: Visit the opinion section at your local newspaper’s website; http://www.timesargus.com,  http://www.burlingtonfreepress.com 
· Boycott Cabot Products: Stop buying Cabot’s products, until wastewater practices are improved!
                Name​__________________________________________________________________
             Phone________________________ ____Email__________________________________
Address_______________________________________________________________

Contact us with any questions:  Jill Alexander, 4reiki@fairpoint.net. (802)563-3245, Sandy Noyes 802-798-6432, or visit our website @ www.wheytogoVermont.weebly.com

